
MCHENRY COMMUNITY CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS 
District 15 

McHenry, Illinois  

April 17, 2018 

PUBLIC HEARING 

TRANSFER OF FUNDS 

The Board of Education will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on the permanent Transfer of 
Funds at 6:45 P.M., Tuesday, April 17, 2018, at Valley View School; 6515 W. Route 120; 
McHenry, Illinois 60050.  Subsequent to the Public Hearing and before final action on the 
Fund Transfer, the Board may revise, alter, increase, or decrease the items contained 
therein.


